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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.05pm 
Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder 
Student Allergies   

 

Cobar Public School is an  

‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 

Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively 

 discouraged from bringing nuts and nut  

based products   

onto the Cobar Public School site. Please keep this in mind 

when packing recess and lunch  

for your children.  

Thank you 

Principal’s Report 
 

 

More professional learning for staff this week,  

Mental Health First Aid and Road Safety. These  

activities extend our work in supporting students to 

be safe and stable. 

 

We recognised Remembrance Day this week  with a 

ceremony involving all students. We remember 

those who have fallen or been injured in all the wars 

our nation has been involved in, and we extend 

thanks to all service men and women for their  

service to our country. 

 

Smooth Start transition to school continues. It is  

wonderful seeing the growing confidence of our  

incoming Kindies as they learn more about the  

people, layout and routines of our school. 

 

Mid term break this weekend, so no school this  

Friday or Monday next week. Mid term break will 

operate again in 2019. 

 

May the rain continue! 

 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

Jonathan Harvey 

Principal  

We are a school of 

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

PBL 
 

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 
 

“Focus of the Week” 
 

Do as you are asked 

Mid-Term Break 
 

Friday, 16th November, 2018 

to 

Monday, 19th November, 2018 
 

Staff and Students return back to school on  

Tuesday 20th November, 2018 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

16/11 to  
19/11 

 Mid  -  Term Break 

22/11  Fluro Disco 
             For: Kindy - Year 6 
             Time:  5pm  - 6.30pm 
             Entry Fee:  $2 
              

26/11 to 
30/11 

 Zinc Team Excursion to Lake Keepit 

10/12 to 
11/12 

 Book Fair 
             Where:  Library 
             Time:  3.05pm to 5pm 

11/12  Student Presentation Day  
             Where: Cobar Bowling & Golf Club 
             Time:  9.30am to 11.30am 

11/12  Year 6 Dinner 
             Where:  Cobar Bowling & Golf Club Auditorium 
             Time:  6.30pm  to  9.30pm 

14/12  Christmas Concert— K to 6 

19/12  Last Day of School 

 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 

12.55pm to 1.35pm 

Week Date Class 

 

6 23/11/18 MCvB 

8 07/12/18 3/4J 

9 14/12/18 Xmas Concert 

Week Date Class 

6 23/11/18 KB 

8 07/12/18 1/2KP & 1/2D 

9 14/12/18 Xmas Concert 

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 

12.05pm to 12.45pm 

 

Canteen Roster  
(Flexi school’s cut off time is 9am) 

Monday,  19th November 

Mid-Term Break 
Monday, 26th November 

Filled 

Tuesday, 20th November 

Filled 
Tuesday, 27th November 

Filled 

Wednesday, 21st November 

Filled 
Wednesday, 28th November 

Filled 

Thursday,   22nd November 

Help Required 
Thursday, 29th November 

Help Required 

Friday,  23rd November 

Help Required 
Friday, 30th November 

Help Required 

 

Reminders: 
 

 Assembly is on even weeks of the term  

 Merit award books must be handed in 

no later than 9am, Tuesday of assembly 

 weeks or they will be held over until 

the  next assembly 

 Please label student’s clothing, lunch-

boxes, 

      water bottles etc 

 No hat, no play 

 

School Attendance 
 

 

If you would like more information about  

attendance, please go to the link below.  

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/

attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-

attendance 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance


Who Got 

Spotted 

this week? 

Ernie spotted Isobel caring for 

the environment. She wasn't 

asked but at the end of recess 

she went around and made sure 

the canteen seating area was 

all clear of rubbish. 

Well done, Isobel!  

Ernie has snuck into MCvB and has 

notice Leslie has been prepared for 

his learning! Leslie has been one of 

the first students ready in maths 

to do his activities.  

Ernie really enjoyed seeing Leslie 

participating to the  

best of his ability.  

Keep up the awesome work Leslie!  

 

Lea
rne

r 

Katie Archer 

Ernie spotted Katie showing a 

lot of respect to her fellow  

students when leaving a  

crowded area. She is always  

respectful to students and 

staff when she is waiting in 

lines. Well done Katie!  

Congratulations 

Res
pec

tful
 

Isobel Willard 

Res
pon

sibl
e 

Leslie Hooker 



How can I go to the 

Positive Behaviour for 

Learning Shining Day 

at the end of Term 4? 

I need to collect 10 Merit 

Awards  by 

Thursday 13th December 

START 

I can get a merit award by: 
 

Collecting ten good eggs. 
Reading at home ten times. 
Attending excursions. 
100% attendance each term. 
Representing the school in the community. 
Getting one from a teacher at assembly. 

 

I can get a good egg for following the Positive Behaviour for Learning 
expectations: 
  
 

All staff at Cobar Public School 
can hand out good eggs. 
Teachers are on a mission to 

give out at least 20 good eggs 

during the day, 5 each on  

playground duty and to write 

up merit award recipients on  

Sentral. 

 
SHINING DAY 

 

Tuesday 
 

18th December 
 

Cobar  
 

Swimming Pool 

I can go to the Positive  

Behaviour for Learning  

Shining Day if I bring in my 10 

merit awards to school on 

Thursday 13th December for 

my teacher to check. 



Uniform Shop  
 

The Uniform Shop opening hours are  
 

Monday  

8.45am  -  9.15am 

 and  

Friday 

8.45am  -  9.15am 
 

You can also fill out the uniform order form available on the school website and have your child drop it into the can-

teen with payment or transfer reference number.  The order will be filled and sent home with your child next time the 

uniform shop is open.   
 

Bank details are on the form if you wish to pay by bank  

transfer. 2nd hand uniforms are now also available for sale, if  you have any old uniforms you don’t need any more 

please drop them off to the canteen or the uniform shop. 

 

CPS Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Invitations to all parents of CPS Year 6  

students were mailed out on the  

23rd October, 2018. 

 

Please contact CPS Admin. on 6836 2039 

 if you require further information  

about this event. 













Only  Years 2 to 6 Students 

can attend this perfermance 










